
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

July 4th & 5th, 2020 
 
 

 

 
************************* 

 

Mrs. Gaynell Kimball will be selling face masks Saturday and Sunday after 
each mass in the rear of the church.  The masks are $6 each and all 
proceeds will be donated to the church.   We thank you in advance for your 
continued support toward safe social distancing.  

 
 

************************* 

 

Parish Council Meetings are scheduled to resume on Thursday, July 9th in 

the Bishop Perry Learning Center. 

 

************************* 

 

 
 

This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 
 

 


